Vancouver Chapter
Harley Owners Group
Business Meeting
June 01, 2002

The meeting came to order at 10:00 at the Sushi Riders Cafe
With the weather finally cooperating, all members rode today.
As of May 15, we have 130 members.

OLD BUSINESS

May 5 — Bill’s ride to Fort Langley was cancelled, due to rain.
May 11 & 12 — Darryl’s ride to the Mission Drags was cancelled, also because of rain.

May 18 & 19 — Boogie Bash — some members attended, and the weather improved on
Sunday. There were 2700 bikes, down from the year before.

May 22 — Trev Deeley Day — an evening ride to Squamish, with 20 bikes participating.
The ride destination was the pub in Squamish, and everyone reported that it was a good

ride.

The date has now passed for submissions for the newsletter to Roberta. This newsletter
will be available at the HOG corner at Deeley’s soon.

NEW BUSINESS

Diane gave us an update on the Canuck Place ride. The wavers and liabilities are now out
of the way, and passenger release forms are now available. FDI suggest that riders have a
minimum of 1 million dollars liability when carrying passengers. After the July business
meeting, weather permitting, we will head to Canuck Place to take children for a ride.
This will be a controlled ride, and sidecars would be very helpful, as some children have
trouble with mobility. The ride will, of course, depend on the situation of the children at
Canuck Place at the time.
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